
November 20th, 2023
Kiwanis Club Mississauga South

Dear Bob,

Food Banks Mississauga sends a heartfelt thank you to everyone at Kiwanis Club Mississauga
South for the generous donation of $3,000.

We are fortunate to have partners such as Kiwanis Club Mississauga South supporting our
efforts of feeding neighbours in Mississauga. The support of our community partners has never
been as crucial as it is now as we are supporting 5% of Mississauga with food and saw more
than 16,000 people accessing food banks in Mississauga in the month of October.

Donated funds allow us to source, manage and distribute nutritious food to a network of over 60
agencies including neighbourhood food banks, food pantries, breakfast clubs, and hot meal
programs. Your $3,000 donation will help provide 3,000 healthy and appropriate meals for those
struggling to put food on the table.

Thank you again for standing with us in the fight against hunger, and extending a helping hand
to our neighbours who desperately need it.

On behalf of our entire team, thank you for your support.

Kind Regards,

Katie Craig
Community Partnerships Coordinator
4544 Eastgate Pkwy., Mississauga
kcraig@foodbanksmississauga.ca
905-270-5589 ext. 237

P.S. If you would like to book an in-person tour of our food bank or volunteer with us, please don’t
hesitate to contact me at any time.

Food Banks Mississauga Charitable Registration #: 11892 7011 RR0001


